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SPOOKTACULAR TRUNK - OR - TREAT
Our Yakima team held an extremely successful trunk-or-
treat extravaganza on Halloween! There were creative
costumes, candy-filled trunks, smiles, safety tips, and good
times had by all. Special thanks to Lieutenant Causor from
the Highland Fire Department in Cowiche, Aguilar Towing,
AgWest Farm Credit, and DaVita Yakima Dialysis Center for

donating their time and joining us. We love being an active part of our community!
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SPECIAL OLYMPICS FALL STATE GAMES
Our Kennewick team and their families had the opportunity to volunteer at the Special
Olympics Fall State Games held in the Tri-Cities in October. There were hundreds of athletes
from across the state in attendance. It was a wonderful experience to run the game booths at
the carnival, play games, and bring smiles to their faces. We left with our hearts full and
looking forward to helping again next year!

December 13 - CLOSED at 11:30
December 25 - CLOSED
December 26 - CLOSED
December 27 - CLOSED
December 28 - CLOSED
December 29 - CLOSED

January 1 - CLOSED
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REVIEWS

J.A.
“Great experience. Any questions
or concerns that I had were directly
answered and straight to the point.
Also didn’t have to deal with
anyone or anything extra like
insurance etc.”

E.
I love the Tamaki law team! You
can tell they really care and are so
professional.

FOLLOW US

Yakima Office
1340 N 16th Ave, Ste C

Yakima, WA 98902
(509) 248-8338

Tri-Cities Office
8900 W Tucannon Ave
Kennewick, WA 99336

(509) 783-8333

CONTACT US

WE FIGHT FOR WHAT’S RIGHT
At Tamaki Law our core values are more than words - they’re
our commitment to you. When it comes to your personal injury
case, trust us to hold ourselves to the highest standards every
step of the way.

https://www.facebook.com/tamakilawoffices/
https://www.instagram.com/tamakilawoffices/
https://tamakilaw.com/

